
 

TO: Valued Halliburton Suppliers 

FROM: Halliburton Supplier Enablement Team 

SUBJECT: Invitation: Halliburton LATAM is Moving to SAP Ariba 

We are pleased to announce Halliburton is partnering with SAP Ariba® to transform our Source-to-
Pay processes. Our objectives include faster sourcing projects, shorter cycle time for contracts, and 
more effective buying capabilities. Since 1996, Ariba has been transforming the global procurement 
landscape for businesses of all sizes and we are excited to provide you with this opportunity. 
  
We would like to invite you to attend the Halliburton Supplier Summit to learn more about how 
Halliburton has partnered with SAP Ariba®. 
How can you learn more about the Halliburton and SAP Ariba partnership? 
You can learn more about SAP Ariba and the specific details about this initiative by registering for a 
web-based supplier summit. Attendance is highly encouraged as you will have the opportunity to 
participate in a live Q&A with experts from both SAP Ariba and Halliburton. 
  

Summit Title Date Time Registration 

Halliburton 
Supplier Summit 

February 17th, 2021 
3 PM 

(Santiago de Chile Time 
Zone) 

Click Here 

   
We believe this shift will strengthen our business relationship and allow for more robust collaboration 
and purchasing capabilities. If you are not the correct recipient or have questions, please contact the 
Halliburton Supplier Enablement Team at SupplierEnablement@halliburton.com. 
  
Benefits to using SAP Ariba® 
Conducting business on the Ariba Network will be highly encouraged where suppliers would be able to 
receive purchase orders. One of the reasons we selected SAP Ariba is that it brings our suppliers 
many benefits such as real-time PO delivery, use of online catalogs, and potential new business 
opportunities on the Ariba Network. 
  
Please note, your invoice submission method will remain the same. 
When will this take effect? 
In the coming weeks, if you choose to become enabled over the Ariba Network, we will send you 
important communications and instruction for joining the Ariba Network. Your company will have the 
opportunity to establish a trading relationship with Halliburton on the Ariba Network. We appreciate 
your prompt action on all communications after we receive your confirmed interest regarding this 
initiative (not to exceed five business days). We are targeting a Go Live date on March 8, 2021.    
  

 

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fevent.on24.com%2FeventRegistration%2FEventLobbyServlet%3Ftarget%3Dreg20.jsp%26referrer%3D%26eventid%3D3011616%26sessionid%3D1%26key%3DD1DF85B79CB7D8130C96FF5675EB9E4B%26regTag%3D%26V2%3Dfalse%26sourcepage%3Dregister&data=04%7C01%7Csupplierenablement%40halliburton.com%7C86d93fb5975743841ede08d8cf9fe33d%7Cb7be76866f974db79081a23cf09a96b5%7C0%7C0%7C637487632908387683%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=5CXNhEaFnGGLwb8B9I9V5W1Fyzo5R4IKZ9x%2FMn%2Fn6M4%3D&reserved=0
mailto:SupplierEnablement@halliburton.com

